May 24, 2017

Mario Ciccarini Principal Bradley School 155 David Humphreys Road Derby, CT 06418

Dear Mr. Ciccarini,

I regret to inform you that I am giving my notice of resignation. I love working at Bradley School; however, while in pursuit of my master's degree, I will be unable to continue working as I will be working as a full-time intern for the 2017-2018 school year. I am resigning my position as a paraprofessional with Derby Public Schools due to this master's program requirement. My last day of employment will be the last day of school, June 15, 2017.

I am extremely grateful for the rewarding experience I have had while working here. I have gained so much experience working in a field that I am so passionate about. Thank you kindly for the great opportunity!

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Yours respectfully,

Catherine Bernardo